
From: Betty Martin
To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov; ddeblase@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: Road Access Tabor House Lot Wlodyka/Martin
Date: Tuesday, December 08, 2015 4:35:15 PM

Dear Timothy Carroll,

We request to be added to the Dec 15th Selectman's agenda if possible.  We wish to put the matter of

access to the parcel located at 73 Tabor house road before the selectmen so that we might know what the "access to
 the envelop" options might be.   We would like to know more particulars about said curb cut off of Tabor House
 Rd, and also explore the option of an access from Middleline Road in use over town land and onto the parcel  at an
 area the would join the section of  Old Middleline road for a short distance before traveling onto said lot Map 13
 Lot 31 off of Tabor House Rd.

Thank you,

Betty Martin and  Walter Wlodyka

  
“Life shrinks or expands in proportion to one’s own courage”
Anais Nin
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